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24th February 2017

Dear Parent/Carer

We are delighted to be able to offer to all the children in Year 3 the opportunity to go on a trip to the Rare Breeds Centre. We plan to enjoy learning about sustainability in our local environment, and linking this to our Term 3 topic of Fairtrade and Farming.  

We will be enjoying all that the farm has to offer including the animals, an interactive plant talk from the farm and play equipment and a picnic as a group.

We will be leaving the venue at 2.15pm in order to ensure we are back in time for school pick up. 

	Date
	Thursday 16th March

	Time
	9.30am returning 3pm

	Clothing
	Suitable footwear and clothing for the weather (which may get dirty!)

	Cost
	£12.00 which includes children receiving interactive planting talk

	Lunch
	Healthy packed lunch, no fizzy or glass bottles please. 


We know that the children will gain so much from this trip and we can’t wait to go!  We do appreciate that you have already been asked to contribute towards the fantastic Art Project Year 3 have been invited to take part in.  However there will not be a trip next term and the trip enhances the children’s learning for this current learning journey fantastically.
Yours in anticipation,

Miss Brunton and Mr Gurr 
Please complete and return to school by Friday 10th March 
Child’s Name ………………………………………………….. Class ……………………………………

I give permission for my child to take part in the trip to Rare Breeds on Thursday 16th March. 
[image: image4.jpg]QUALITY MARKE:




My child is entitled to Free School Meals & would like a packed lunch provided by school (please tick)     
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I have paid via Schools Cash Office (please tick)
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I enclose my payment of £12 (please tick)
Signed …………………………………………. Parent / carer
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